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            June 21, 2021
MEMORANDUM

FOR

:
The Regional Executive Director 




DENR R IVB – MIMAROPA




1515 Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila
THRU

:
The Provincial Environment and 




Natural Resources Officer




Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City
FROM
:
The Community Environment and




Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT     :
AERIAL PHOTOS TAKEN ON THE CONSTRUCTED ACCESS ROAD AT PUROK PINAG-ISA, BRGY CALATEGAS, NARRA, PALAWAN


This has reference with the instruction of RED Ma. Lourdes Ferrer via Viber Group Chat dated June 19, 2021 to get drone aerial photo shots on the constructed access road at Purok Pinag-isa, Brgy. Calategas, Narra, Palawan.  


Please be informed that on June 21, 2021, the personnel of CENRO Quezon and DENR Narra Station headed by Forester Pablo Cruz in coordination with Hon. Julie Burlaos, Punong Barangay of Calategas, took aerial photos by using of a drone on the above-mentioned access road.


The comprehensive aerial photos of the access road shows the patches of trees of Avicennia Species, proposed sea wall project, and several houses within the swampy area adjacent to the access road. In addition, the aerial photo also emphasizes that the mangrove trees are not in dense vegetation but rather exhibit a patches vegetation. Attached are aerial photos taken on the subject access road.
For your information, reference and further instruction.


LEONARD T. CALUYA            
Republic of the Philippines


Department of Environment and Natural Resources


MIMAROPA Region


COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE


National Highway, Bgy. Alfonso XIII, Quezon, Palawan


Contact No.: 0917-160-4920


Email: cenroquezon@denr.gov.ph









